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Dear Parents / Caregivers of Marlborough Primary School, 

We are very lucky to be able to offer 200 of the students at our school access to Reading Eggs and Spellodrome for 

2020, starting this term (so 5 months free access). We have been using Reading Eggs most successfully throughout 

the year to increase reading and reading comprehension. For the next 17 months we are adding the Spellodrome 

subscription as well to increase the student’s spelling confidence and ability, starting with letter sounds and moving 

into increasing their vocabulary knowledge. These programmes are an excellent way of making learning fun for your 

child, but there will be free options available for those who choose not to subscribe to them. 

If you wish your child to have access to this wonderful Reading and Spelling Programme for more than a full year 

(until February 2021) please send $50.60 per person in by the end of November 2019. (This offer will NOT be 

repeated in February next year, if you want access to these programmes, this is the only time it will be offered.) 

Regards, 

Helen Martel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I enclose $50.60 pp for my child/ren to gain access to Reading Eggs and Spellodrome for 17 months. 

Student Name: ______________________________________________ Room: ____________ 

Student Name: ______________________________________________ Room: ____________ 

Parent Name: _________________________________ Parent Signature: ____________________ 

 

Please return this form to your class teacher as soon as possible, (by Friday 29th November at the latest).  

Any queries please contact Mrs Martel helenm@marlboroughprimary.school.nz. 

Please note – In 2020 the BOT have opted into the government offer to cover the School Donation, which 

will include every single child at our school having free access to Mathletics in 2020. Therefore, this is the 

perfect opportunity to extend your child’s learning and give them access to reading and spelling 

programmes. 
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